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Drug Recall 
 
DATE OF RECALL: January 28, 2022 
 
DRUG NAME: Polymyxin B for Injection USP 
 
RECALLING FIRM: AuroMedics 

REASON FOR RECALL: This recall was issued due to a product complaint for the presence of particulate 
matter, identified as hair being discovered in a vial within the affected lot. 

FDA LINK: https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/auromedics-pharma-
llc-issues-voluntary-nationwide-recall-polymyxin-b-injection-usp-500000-unit-vial 

OTHER DETAILS: N/A 

RECALLED PRODUCT: 
 

 

Product Description NDC Number Affected Lots Expiration Date 
Polymyxin B for Injection USP 55150-0234-10 CPB200013 09/2022 
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